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From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

bobrutledge@verizon.net
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 3:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Sir:

I strongly object to the reduction in leverage of retail forex accounts
from 100:1 (one percent) to 10:1 (10 percent) proposed by the CFTC.
This is in regards to ID: RIN 3038-AC61.
Sincerely,

Bob Rutledge
Virginia Beach, VA

cc: Congressman Glenn Nye
cc: Senator Jim Webb


